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Award Winners  
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – George A, Year 1- Sebastian D, Year 2- Ethan B, Year 3- Finlay W, 
Year 4- Archie A, Year 5 – Dane R, Year 6- Jaiden & Patrick 

Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Shelbi H  (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 
Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’ and ‘Reading’ are invited to our assembly on Friday,  

5th July at 9.00am.  
 

Stay safe in the sun this weekend 
 

Sports Day- CHANGE OF DATE 
Please ensure that your child has their PE Kit in school for PE Lessons and we are currently 

practising every day for Sports Day  

Sports Day will be on Friday, 19th July starting at 9.30am for Reception to Year 6.   

Obviously, this will be weather permitting – we will send out a group text on the day to notify you of 
any changes! 

Year 2 Class Assembly 
Year 2 would like to invite parents/carers/grandparents into school to watch their class assembly on Tuesday, 

2nd July at 2.45pm.  Hope you can come and join us. 

Reception Class Assembly 
Reception would like to invite parents/carers/grandparents into school to watch their class assembly on 

Tuesday, 16th July at 9.15am.  Hope you can come and join them. 

Non-Uniform Day 
Thank you for your donations of chocolates, you have again been so generous.  

Summer Fair 
The summer fair is Monday, 1st July 3.30-5.30pm.  We have the large inflatable slide 

(weather permitting), BBQ, ice creams and lots of stalls.  Please come along and 
support us. 

Library and Reading Books 
Will you please send in any reading and library books you have at home. We need to do a stock take 

of the books ready for September 

Clubs 
There will be no clubs on Monday, 1st July. Also, Kwik Cricket will be cancelled 

on Tuesday, 2nd July. 
COPPULL ST. JOHN’S PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Y5/Y6’s went to Coppull St. John’s Primary School for an afternoon of athletics. Five local schools 

competed in the Standing Long Jump, Throwing the Howler, 80m Sprint & 600m Run. Unfortunately, 

we did not win any medals this time, but everyone did their very best, so a big well done to Jack, 

Ellie, Leah, Jessie, Sarah-Louise, Kailah, Jack & Macie. 

 
 
 
 
 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Courage’ 
 "The Lord himself goes before you and will be with you; he will never leave 

you nor forsake you”. Deuteronomy 31:8 



 

 
 
 
 

Date Event Details 
1.7.19 Summer Fair (ALL CLUBS CANCELLED) 3.30-5.30pm 

2.7.19 Year 2 Assembly 2.45pm 

3.7.19 Y6 Transition Day Southlands, Albany, Parklands 

5.7.19 Y6 Transition Day Southland, Albany 

6.7.19 Y6 Bag Pack Tesco, Buckshaw Village 

10.7.19 Reception/Year 2 Trip, Southport  

11.7.19 Y6 Leavers Performance 6.00pm 

16.7.19 Reception Assembly 9.15pm 

17.7.19 Y6 Trip to Gullivers World 
Nursery Graduation 

 
11.00am & 2.30pm 

19.7.19 Sports Day 9.30am 

23.7.19 End of Term Service 
Teddy Bear Picnic Lunch 
Finish for Summer Holidays 

11.00am in Church 
£2.20 if not entitled to FSM 
2.15pm 

3.9.19 School Re-Opens  

. Attendance – The Magic 97 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The attendance percentage is being calculated on the number of children achieving the Magic 97%. 
  

The averages: Week 1 – 91.4%, Week 2 – 84.9%, Week 3 – 88%, Week 4 – 87.3% 
 

The winning class is Year 3 with 93.8% of children making The Magic 97. 

Lunchtime Award  
Kayci-Jo R, Rec 

Oliver D, Y4 
 

Family Lives advice for talking about consent:Family Lives is a charity which offers 
support with all aspects of family life. They have advice on talking about consent with 
children which can be applied to online consent as well. 
www.familylives.org.uk/advice/teenagers/sex/talking-about-consent/ 

Clubs for Summer 2 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, Y3/4 Rounders Club, Y1/2 Athletics  
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y4/5/6 Kwik Cricket, Y5/6 Rounders (lunchtime),  

Wednesday – Homework  
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, KS2 Athletics  

Friday – Homework 
Mr Crow will be running a Change 4 Life Club on a Monday and Thursday Lunchtime. This club is 

for those that don’t normally get involved in after-school clubs. 

Sun Cream 
 

Please ensure your child is safe in the sun at school. 
If you wish your child to use sun cream, please send it into school with your child’s 
name clearly written on the bottle & it will be kept by the class teacher.  Children 
will need to be able to apply their own cream under the supervision of an adult in 

school, as staff are no longer able to apply sun cream.  There are sun creams 
available now that last all day, which you could apply in the morning 

before they come to school. 

The local Rainbow troop has spaces for girls aged 5-7. They meet on a Thursday night 5.30-
6.30pm at Buttermere Community House. If you are interested register your daughter’s interest in 
joining at www.girlguiding.org.uk/joinus or call 0800169 5901.  

Water 

We can’t stress enough how important it is for the children to have 
a water bottle in school during this hot weather to keep hydrated. 

All Saints’ water bottles are available from the school office for £1 or any water bottle with 
a sports cap can be used.  


